
 
 
 
 
 
Cir/009/20-21                   Date:17-07-2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
First, let me thank you for your support and understanding as we, as a nation and community 
responded to the unexpected invasion of COVID-19 in March. 
 
I am very proud of the way our Manipalites , students, parents and teachers handled the 
demands we were faced with to protect everyone as we continued to educate. The distance 
learning programme (DLP) for all classes will go on as there continues to be concerns and 
questions about reopening of schools.While we are in the business of educating, our priority is 
the safety of our students and employees. 
 
In spite of closure , the school continues to meet its commitments and responsibilities of salaries, 
sanitation, hardware,software solutions,buses,wi-fi,CCTV,upgradation of equipment, building 
repairs,tank cleaning, estate maintenance and pest control. 
 
While the school needs to continue to meet all these commitments, we fully understand that in 
the prevailing circumstances of the COVID -19 pandemic, general hardships of the self-employed 
business and the slowdown in economy, we would need to support our parent fraternity 
proactively, at the same time continue to meet the high quality standards of teaching and 
deliverables to our students as every year. 
 
We have waived off the transport fee,sports complex fee,stationery fee,cafeteria fee and the fee 
for services that cannot be provided in the first term. 
 
However,parents must remit the first term tuition fee and the annual fee as soon as 
possible.Those who wish to avail of a monthly payment facility must send an email to 
accountant@manipalschool.edu.in 
 
Looking forward to your support and cooperation. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Principal, Manipal School 
Mrs. Anuradha Shivaram 
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